

Henry J. Kaiser High School Principal's Message

Dear Kaiser Cat Students and Parents,

Welcome back to what will be the best semester ever at Kaiser High School! I hope you had a restful and rejuvenating break and are ready for some exciting times – Shout out to the Class of 2024 who will be graduating at the Toyota Arena on the afternoon of Thursday, May 23!

The beginning of a new semester, coinciding with the New Year, is the perfect opportunity for a fresh start. It's a chance to revisit and revise your goals, embrace new challenges, and continue your personal journey of learning and growth. I believe in our students and want to help you to make the most of this opportunity to be the best person you can be!



It is important to not only attend school every day, but to be on time and engaged in all your classes. Consistent attendance and participation are key factors leading to your academic and personal success. Our dedicated team of teachers and staff are here to both challenge you and provide support enabling you to be successful. Please let us know how we can help you.

The spring semester is filled with many activities and events that will be enjoyable and memorable. Please make the most of your time at Kaiser by getting involved in our outstanding programs dedicated to achieving excellence in academics, arts, activities, and athletics! You matter and you belong at Kaiser High School, and we are better because you are here.

I look forward to seeing you on campus and I wish you a fantastic 2024!

Sincerely,

Christopher Hollister, Ed.D.

Principal

Christopher Hollister, Ed.D. (he/him/his) Principal, Henry J. Kaiser High School

Email: christopher.hollister@fusd.net
Phone: (909) 357-5900 x14117

11155 Almond Ave, Fontana, CA 92337 https://www.fusd.net/kaiser

